
Saint Barbara GOYA Caroling 

Friday, December 16th  

 

 

 

To request a visit to your home or business from our GOYA 

Carolers on Friday evening, December 16th, please contact the 

Church office at 732-255-5525 or email: 

saintbarbara@stbarbaranj.org   

Spaces are limited and some routes may not be possible so 

please send requests in by Wednesday, December 14th. 

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 
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